
December 14, 1959 

To: Al l Members of the Community 

From: The Committee for Constitutional Re-Evaluation 

Attached you will f i nd a constitutional draft, our proposal for 

constitutional r evision. We hope you will study the draft, in order to 

understand its pur oses and proceduresbefore coming to tomorrow nightts 

Community Meeting. 

As you all lmow, this co m ittee ha s been working all term at formu-

lating an idea of what a new Bennington Coll ege Constitution ought to 

look like and do. We have, thus, only concerre d ourselveswith estab-

lishing an overall structure for Comrnuni ty Government we are prepared to 

recommend to the Community that a new committ ee be elected next spring, 

in order to attempt r evision of the present by-laws -- the function and 

role of each of the collU11ittees presently comprisi ng Community Govermnent. 

It ought to be pointed out that the natu r e of t his proposed Consti-

tution is such that it will be necessary that t h is document go to the 

f aculty and administrationfor separate consideration. Any possible 

vote of accep t ance, ther efore, a t the Community Meeting can only serve 

as a partial ratification

Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda Goldber g 
Anne Hambleton
Eliz abeth Raspolic
Katherine Ross
Henry Kariel
Wallace Scott 
Marcia Prince ·chairman 




